
Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 
2024 
Statement of Compatibility 

Prepared in accordance with Part 3 of the Human Rights Act 2019. 

In accordance with section 38 of the Human Rights Act 2019, I, Robbie Katter, Member for 
Traeger, make this statement of compatibility with respect to the Termination of Pregnancy 
(Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024.  In my opinion, the Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) 
Amendment Bill 2024 does not contravene any human right listed under Part 2, Division 2 and 3 
Human Rights Act 2019.   

It does not restrict an individual’s civil and political rights, such as freedom of movement, 
freedom of thought, freedom of expression, property rights, privacy and reputation or 
recognition and equality before the law. 

In fact, it enhances compliance with the Human Rights Act 2019 by stipulating full and equal 
human rights protection for all Queensland children born alive in the state. 

 

 

 


